
BRITISH 
COLUMBIA OR'o OFFICE 

C , B.C 

September 23, 2016 

Ref: 169059 

Her Worship Mayor Lisa Helps 
City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 

Dear Mayor Helps: 

As you may know, over the last several months, Minister Stone and I met with a number of stakeholders 
across the province to discuss the challenges and opportunities of ride sourcing in British Columbia's 
passenger transportation sector. 

Through these consultations, we heard a range of valuabie comments and recommendations, which are 
reflected in the enclosed Stakeholder Engagement Summary for your review. Please note that the 
themes and recommendations outlined in this report reflect the views of those who provided feedback, 
and do not reflect a provincial position. 

The feedback we receive will help to inform any decisions that our government may make with respect 
to this important issue. If you have any comments on the findings of this consultation, please email 
them at: RideSourcing(a>gov.bc.ca. 

Sincerely, 

Peter Fassbenaer 
Minister of Community, Sport and Cultural Development 
and Minister Responsible for TransLink 

Enclosure 


